June 6, 2022

Dear Jared,

These past two years on the Board have been enlightening, challenging and transformative. |
have learned a great deal, made new friends, and hopefully contributed something positive to
CCS. At this time, | have decided to resign from the Board. | am grateful for the experience and |
am proud to have worked together with many amazing people for the good of our entire school.
| will continue to be an involved parent and an ambassador for both of our unique school
programs.

Please know that my term would end this year, so you can either appoint a parent Board
member now and then go through the election process which begins in September, or wait for
the elections. Either way, it will be a great opportunity to elect an online parent to the Board,
assuming someone applies. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Cinda Jensen



